THIS IS AN INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education

FROM:
The PAC

DATE:
March 7, 2006

SUBJECT:
PAC Kids Spotlight featured in the News-Enterprise
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What have you seen at the PAC?
“Carmen” by Opera Theatre and Dallas Brass in 2003 and in
2005.

What did you learn from your experience?
It gives you a great outlook in the areas of the arts.

What have you been involved in at the PAC?

| have been involved in not only my own band’s
performances, but I've also performed in All District bands
ever year at the PAC since middle school.

Why is the PAC

important to you?

The PAC is a great
opportunity for students to
have performances as if they
were professionals. They
have a great performance
atmosphere with the
audience and of course it is
better than playing in your
school gym!





